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UPDATE: No SHOOTER on Mineral King Campus 
 
We want to assure everyone that there was never an active shooter situation at the school. We are 
currently coordinating with school officials to coordinate student pick up. All students have been 
accounted for. There were no injuries, and everyone is safe. 
 
The individual who entered the school grounds has been taken into custody. 
 
We will continue to provide updates as the situation develops. Thank you for your cooperation and 
support. 
 
**ORIGINAL POST** 
 
HAPPENING NOW: VPD Responds to Shooter Reports at Mineral King School; No Threat Found 
 
Around 3:10 p.m., VPD officers were dispatched to Mineral King School following reports of a shooter 
on campus. 
Officers are currently investigating, and so far, no threat or shooter has been located. A traffic accident 
occurred nearby, where a suspect fled the scene and entered the school grounds. 
The school has been placed on lockdown while units continue their investigation. Updates will be 
provided as more information becomes available. 
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